Robin Hood Elkesley DN22 8AJ

Drainage Connections ‘TZIVED
07 DEC 20

There is currently a foul water connection from the existing public house to to
the road. With the demolition of the public house under approval
20/00972/FUL this connection will be reused if possible. If not acceptable then
a new connection will be made to the sewer in the main road

There is currently no surface water sewer in the main road and surface water
will therefore be made to soakaways within the site



